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To the Editor, International Journal of Anatomical Variations:
Please accept my heartiest congratulations on your recent opening of 
International Journal of Anatomical Variations Journal. I have already gone 
through the articles of first volume. It was surprised to read some of the unique 
variations published in it. Reading of these variations by vascular surgeons 
and angiologist will certainly boost their knowledge for better diagnosis and 
I hope you will continue publishing these types of rare variations. It would 
be great, if you encourage authors to submit research related articles. It is 
obvious that you have a wide-open future ahead of you. © IJAV. 2009; 2: 1.
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